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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
Happy New Year! As we welcome 2025, I want to share some updates and highlight a few great 
upcoming events. 
 
I am pleased to announce the recent hiring of eight new part-time paramedics to bolster our existing 
EMS staff. This addition enhances our capacity to respond quickly and effectively to emergencies, 
ensuring that residents receive the high level of care and service they deserve. Our commitment to 
public safety extends across all aspects of our city’s operations, from maintaining safe neighborhoods 
to preparing for unexpected challenges. 
 
In addition to strengthening our emergency services, I am excited to share that Jersey Village has 
been named a recipient of the 2024 Parks and Natural Area Award from the Houston-Galveston Area 
Council for our innovative berm project at Jersey Meadow Golf Course. This project not only 
enhances the beauty of the course but also contributes to flood mitigation and environmental 
stewardship, reflecting our dedication to improving public spaces in ways that benefit the entire 
community. 
 
I also want to highlight the return of one of our most popular events – bingo nights! On January 10th, 
we’ll host Family Bingo Night from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM at the Civic Center. Then, on January 17th, 
Adult Bingo Night will be held at the Jersey Meadow Golf Club Convention Center from 6:00 PM to 
8:00 PM. These events are a great way to enjoy time with friends and neighbors. If you haven’t had a 
chance to visit the Convention Center yet, I encourage you to make plans to join us for Adult Bingo 
Night and see all it has to offer. 
 
As we begin this new chapter, I wish each of you a joyful and prosperous 2025. Together, we will 
continue to build a bright future for Jersey Village. 
 
Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Warren 
Mayor 


